

Member and Broker Survey

An online survey for our Members and Brokers

August 2022

Dear Members,

Following our recent Circular <u>L.399</u> sent on July 21 regarding our Member and broker survey, please note that this is being distributed in an email by <u>andy@firebrandinsight.co.uk</u> with the subject line "Subject: Steamship Mutual survey: Please let us know what you think".

The survey should not take you more than 15 minutes to complete. If you do not receive the survey please let your usual Club contact know.

Your participation is appreciated, thank you.

Yours faithfully

Club Circular L.400

Yours faithfully,

STEAMSHIP MUTUAL UNDERWRITING ASSOCIATION LIMITED